
 

 

 

 

 

 

27th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 11 Parent/Carer Evening 2 Date 
 

I am writing to update you that the date for our second Year 11 parent/carer evening has 
changed to Thursday 23rd March 4-7pm. 

This parent/carer evening will focus on discussing the recent full mock exam results as well as 
agreeing subject targets for the final 7 weeks before the GCSE summer exams begin.  

A letter with further information and arrangements for booking appointments will be sent out as 
usual in advance of this evening taking place. 

 

Your faithfully 

 
 

Dan Greenwood       

Assistant Principal – Head of Year 10 and 11    

 


